THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF HORTON

WASTE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE

SEPTEMBER 20, 2005

There was a meeting of the Waste Management Committee held in the Municipal Council Chambers on Tuesday September 20, 2005 to receive the tenders for garbage collection and recycling collection, that closed at 3:00 p.m. Present were Bob Kingsbury, Public Works Superintendent Rod Eady, and the CAO/Clerk Mackie McLaren.

As there was only one Council Member present there was no quorum, however staff proceeded to open the one tender that was received. It was from Lloyd and Gail Cameron for garbage collection only in the amount of \$1.35 per stop. With an estimated 1287 households this would result in \$90,347.40 plus GST per year for garbage collection only.

The Committee Members reviewed the Tender document with Mr Cameron who outlined several issues he had with the documentation.

Councillor	Kingsbury	ended	the 1	meeting	at 3:00	p.m.
------------	-----------	-------	-------	---------	---------	------

CAO/Clerk		